
 

Principal Message for October 1, 2021 

 

 

 
 

 

Greetings Lake Myra Families! 
 
The Wendell Chamber of Commerce is hosting the Harvest Festival on October 2. The 
event is open to the community. Here is website link for more 
informatio: https://www.wendellchamber.com/wendell-harvest-festival/ 
 
 
Students will track out on Thursday, Sept 30th and return to school on Monday, October 
25th. I hope you can enjoy the cooler Fall weather.  
 
Virtual Academy Students will have a Quarter 2 material pick up for K-5 at Lake Myra on 
October 21st and 22nd from 8:30-3:00. Please come by the school to pick up needed 
materials. 
 
Fall Picture Day will be October 28th, 2021. The make-up day will be December 2nd. 
 
NEWS from our amazing PTA 
Congratulations to 4th grade for winning the All for Books change jar contest and a popcorn 
party! Boo grams will be distributed the last week of October! Remember to fill in those 
September/October reading calendars and turn in by 11-1 for your free books! Prize wheel 
donations of small prizes, cool pens, erasers, for the next book fair would be GREATLY 
appreciated! Just send them in any time! Have a wonderful track out, the PTA truly appreciates 
all your support this quarter!  Be sure to check out our website for all the information you need on 
the PTA and upcoming events: http://lakemyraes.my-pta.org/ 
 
Have a wonderful track out. 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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